
 

  

 I am for the allowance of electric testimony by a witness under the circumstances listed in this 

proposed Regulation. With electronic testimony as an option, the process of one giving their testimony 

can be made easier and more convenient then having to appear in person. In the current economic state 

that we live in the average person can not afford to miss a day of work without pay, nor does that 

individual want too and would ultimately choose their daily life being uninterrupted over giving a 

witness testimony rather than the choice of if they will give it at all. The option to choose is what makes 

the proposed regulation needed. 

 

 Thanks, 

 Leonard Bentley 

  


